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REPORT NAME 

2024 Quarter 3 reporting, ending Sept. 30, 2024. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Governance and Priorities committee accept the report and attachments as information. 

 

IMPLICATIONS  

Reason: Corporate reporting is presented to Council on a quarterly basis at the Governance and Priorities 
Committee meeting. 

Authority (MGA section/bylaw/policy number): n/a 

Amount of funding required: n/a 

Funding source: n/a 

 

BACKGROUND 

Corporate reporting provides Council and the public with a progress update on our various projects and 
programs. This reporting demonstrates our commitment to achieving positive results, and helps foster open, 
transparent communication.  
 
The reporting includes: 

 County highlights 

 Status updates on strategic and operational initiatives 

 Financial reports for departments and projects 

 Operating and capital reserve schedules 
 

ATTACHMENTS 

 2024 Quarter 3 reporting 
 
  
 


